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The BNASS 2022 symposium was held in the month of June. It was a 2-day (28th-29th June 2022) 

conference. The conference was organised for analytical early career researchers. I was lucky enough 

to be part of BNAS as my abstract was accepted for the symposium. The symposium was held in the 

Royal Northern College of Music, Manchester. The arrangements were more than perfect. It was my 

first conference after COVID 19. 

The program was very well organised, with relevant keynote speakers and presenters. I had a chance 

to socialise and network with people from diverse background. I was also one of the presenters at the 

conference. I received useful feedback, which is reflected in my work. As I am in my final year, I also 

was also hunting for a “potential viva examiners”, I was also lucky enough to meet couple of 

researchers from my field. It was also pleasant to see many international PhD candidates participating 

in the conference.  

One of the highlight of the conference was the stalls of all the companies and meeting their marketing/ 

technical teams. I had a chance to meet people from various companies and discussed about their 

products in length.  

I was also award bursary for my travel and stay for two nights. The service and communication of the 

BNASS team was exemplary. I am looking forward to attending similar conferences and symposium  in 

future as well.  
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